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A1l Licensees for Power Reactors Except those
in the Systematic Evaluation Program

Gentlemen:

Due to an administrative error, the wrong May 17, 1978, letter

regarding information on heavy loads over spent fuel was sent to you.

Accordingly, please disregard that letter. The correct letter is
attached.

Sincerely,

.

P ’
/ v 2
Victor StéHe, Jr. , Airéctor

Division of Operating Reactors

Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

Enclosure:
Letter to Licensees for Power
Reactors Except those in the

Systematic Evaluation Program
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